
Woof-Woof Dogs of the Order, 

 

I just wanted to wish you and yours a Very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year and I hope that 

Santa Paws is good to you. I hope that your 

holidays are filled with love and joy and that you 

and your families have a wonderful time enjoying 

each other’s company. Please remember to keep our 

Active Duty Brothers and Sisters who are forward 

deployed in your thoughts and prayers.  

 

Don't forget that our next Pack Growl is on the February the 1st 2020 in 

Middlesex NC, the address is on the NC Pack Website @ 

http://www.moddncpack.org/ under the “Events” tab. So gather up your 

Dogs and come on out and enjoy a great Growl with us. P.S. Don’t 

forget to bring stuff for our canine friends at the local animal shelter and 

also items for the raffle table. 

 

The next NC Pack Growl will be held on 01 February 2020 @ 1300 

hours, lunch at noon @ 11870 Lodge Rd. Middlesex, NC 27557. 

 

PDD Charles Minton 

NC Pack Leader 

North Carolina Pack 
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